
 

a 

Newsletter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All Saints C of E Primary School         27th November 2015 

 

               

COALVILLE LIGHT SWITCH ON 
Well done to all the members of the choir who 
came to sing in Coalville centre on a very cold 

Saturday afternoon. They were brilliant and got the 
afternoon’s entertainment off to a great start. 

They were very professional in the way they acted 
and were a real credit to you and the school. We 
would like to thank Mrs Thomas who has worked 
hard to ensure that the choir is well prepared and 
is able to take part in the many events that have 

and are taking place this term. Thank you to 
everyone who came to support them. I am sure 

you will agree that they did a fantastic job. 
Mrs Thomas 

 

CHRISTMAS DECORATION AFTERNOON 
On Thursday afternoon the whole school took 

part in Christmas Decoration activities. At the last 
minute we invited parents to join us if they 

wanted to. Thank you to everyone who came.  
We hope you enjoyed the experience and that it 

helped to put you in the festive mood. 
 

CHRISTMAS PLAYS 
Christmas performances are rapidly approaching 

for children in Robins, Finches, Swifts, Wrens, 
Eagles and Hawks. If your child is in these classes 

please see separate letters for details of 
performances and tickets. (Swans and Herons 
will be performing a play at Century theatre in 

the spring term) 
 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

Thank you to all the members of the PTA who are 
very busy organising the Christmas Fayre. This 
will be held straight after school next Friday 4th 

December. Please do come along and join in the 
Christmas fun.  Raffle tickets are currently on sale 

outside school at the end of every day from 
Monday 23rd November. There will be 3 separate 
raffles, 1 for boys, 1 for girls and 1 for adults £1 a 

ticket. You can also leave money for this at the 
office by putting money in an envelope clearly 
labelled with your child’s name and class, and 

which raffle tickets you wish to buy.  
 

 

CHRISTINGLE SERVICE 
A reminder that we are all going to church on 

Monday afternoon for a Christingle service. We will 
leave school straight after lunch and aim to be at 

the church for about 1:30pm. Thank you to 
everyone who has volunteered to walk down with 
us, we really appreciate your help. If you are free 
on Monday afternoon please do come and join us 

for this service. 
 

CHOIR DATES 

Monday 30
th

 November – Christingle at Christchurch 

Friday 4th December – All Saints Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 8th December – Coalville Library 10am 

Friday 11th December – Coalville Shoppers Carols 

at the Ebenezer Baptist Church 11am 

 

NETBALL 
The All Saints Netball Squad who came 2nd in the 

Collaborative Partnership Netball Festival on 
Tuesday 24th November 2015, played at Newbridge 

High School. 
They won 3 games, drew 1 and lost 1, playing some 
excellent netball and improving with every game.  

A fantastic start to the season. 
Well done. 

 

SHOES 
We have noticed an increase in the amount of 
children coming to school in brightly coloured 

trainers.  Please can you ensure that your child is 
wearing black school shoes or if they are coming 
to school in wellies that they have school shoes 

to change in to. Thank you 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHOIR 
Well done to All Saints Choir who did an amazing job on Saturday at Christmas in Coalville. 

The choir performed five seasonal numbers, including "I wish it could be Christmas everyday and 
"Winter Wonderland".  This was our first big event of the year and they absolutely smashed it! 

Miss Sewell, Mrs Macdonald and Mrs Lawrence were there to watch and all were impressed with 
our performance.  I was so proud of each and every one of them! A huge thank you to parents for 

coming to support the children. Although it was a freezing cold day we had a fantastic time!  
Mrs Thomas 

 


